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BUDLEIGH SALTERTON TOWN COUNCIL 
MINUTES of the Meeting of the Community Infrastructure Levy Committee held in the 
Council Chamber on Monday 11 March 2019 on the rising of the Foreshore & Footpaths 
Committee. 
 
Meeting commenced at 7.31pm. 
 
PRESENT 
Cllr C A Kitson (Chairman) 
Cllr T D Wright (Town Mayor) 
Cllr M C Hilliar 
Cllr Mrs M L Kenneally-Stone 
 
Clerk:   Mrs J E Vanstone 
 
Others Present: Cllr S V Hall, Cllr A J Dent, Cllr A N Gooding, Cllr A L Jones, Cllr R D 

Sherriff and one member of the public 
 
18.465 Public Speaking Time 

No members of the public wished to speak. 
 
18.466 Apologies for Absence 

None, all members being present. 
 
18.467 Minutes 

The Minutes of the Meeting of the Community Infrastructure Levy Committee held on 
29 October 2018 had been circulated prior to the Meeting.  It was unanimously 
agreed they be signed as a true record. 
 

18.468 S.106 Funding 
Cllr C A Kitson said he had received information from the EDDC Planning Obligation 
Officer with details on how the money can be spent.  He then updated members on 
the remaining S.106 projects: 

• The Knowle Village Hall Playground project was progressing very well.  The 
committee was in the process of putting together a planning application for 
the whole project rather than just for the outdoor table tennis table.  They 
were waiting for the necessary approvals from Clinton Devon Estates and as 
soon as these were received they would submit the application. 

• The skate park was almost ready to go to tender.  He hoped there would be 
some consultation with the various users before any final decisions were 
made as to equipment and design. 

The Town Mayor, Cllr T D Wright said that the District had been very pleased with 
the contractors used for the Phear Park skate park in Exmouth and they might use 
them again.  He reassured Cllr Kitson adding that skate boarders, BMX users and in-
line skaters had been contacted. 
Cllr Kitson suggested that it might be useful if some of the Lime Kiln users could visit 
Phear Park to see which pieces of equipment they would prefer. 
Cllr Kitson said that the next activity would be a meeting with the Planning Obligation 
Officer to discuss funding for the play parks at Norman Crescent and Deepways to 
see what future investment might take place at these locations. 
The Clerk added that there was also money available for public artwork at Norman 
Crescent but there were some issues to overcome before that could go ahead. 
 
Cllr C A Kitson concluded that each Committee member had information on CIL and 
he asked that they keep this as the rules of spending this funding were very different 
from S.106 funding.   
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18.469 Any Other Business at the Chairman’s Discretion 

No other business was raised. 
 

There being no further business, the Meeting closed at 7.37pm. 
 
 
 
 
 

……………………………………………… 
Chairman 
 
……………………………………………… 
Date 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


